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RE: School closures 
Dear Parents,
As you will know the Prime Minister has ordered a complete lockdown for the country including a closure of schools, to all children, except those who may be vulnerable or children of key workers.
Having this announcement after 8.00pm has left limited time for our senior leadership to finalise the procedures required to ensure that this can be implemented with immediate effect.   Therefore, school will be closed to ALL PUPILS tomorrow, Tuesday 5th January.  Online learning will begin on Wednesday 6th January.  Each class teacher has already prepared online learning linked to what they would have been accessed in the classroom and plans are in place for daily zoom registration and information sharing with the class.  There will also be a further zoom session at the end of the day.  More details regarding the online learning will be shared tomorrow, once the final aspects are complete.   
In preparation, to help us best meet your family’s circumstances, we are asking parents to complete an online survey using the link below.

Join Zoom Meeting https://us04web.zoom.us/j/75440410597?pwd=L0N3Mmc5U2Q0Mm5ScEVuRG8wckthUT09 Meeting ID: 754 4041 0597 Passcode: VqgZ86
School have a limited number of laptops and older generation ipads available for those families in need.  Please email your class teacher if this is a requirement. If there is a preferred email address which you wish to receive the remote learning, please also contact your class teacher.

There will be an expectation that all children will access the zoom sessions with their class and engage in the learning set.

We need to know as soon as possible, if you think that you are eligible and require a place for your child in our key worker/vulnerable pupil cohort and for which days this would be required.

Our senior leadership team will consult, evaluate and prioritise such places and contact families directly tomorrow.
School staff are really disappointed that they will not be welcoming your little chickens back into school just yet.  Please bear with us, whilst we ensure that everything is set up to the highest quality.  Teachers are looking forward to zooming and collaborating with the children to ensure they can continue to make progress and enjoy learning albeit from the comfort of their couches.

Teachers, as well as myself, are fully accessible via their emails during school hours.  Please do not hesitate to contact us with any queries.

More details about how online learning is going to look will be shared tomorrow and also the provision for vulnerable and key worker places.

Stay safe, be in touch tomorrow.

Rachel Jones
Headteacher 

